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Comments: We are so disappointed and saddened to hear of the proposed changes to the Holland Lake Lodge

area. Our community is not interested in, or appropriate for, such development. There must be hundreds of

places where such a development would be welcomed, but it is not here. When I think of the vision of the early

homesteaders for this valley, I realize that vision has not really changed. People live here because they love the

out-of-doors, the beauty of the area, and the quiet lifestyle. They work hard to maintain the environment and truly

care about keeping the valley healthy and beautiful. Those of us who have moved into the area more recently

adhere to these same values. 

 

I strongly oppose the POWDR development. It is possible to build nice hotels and restaurants many other places,

but there is no way to "build" a pristine place like the Holland Lake area. It is one of only a few places like it and is

truly a national treasure. Our country's natural wonders must not be allowed to be taken over by corporations

whose main concern is profit. We must save the beauty of this area and the environment around it for

generations to come. 


